
Summer ofSummer of
The summer of 2021 has been a rollercoaster for our Village. We were so excited to 
welcome family and friends back to visit. We were thrilled to start planning recreation 
activities again. And then, as of the writing of this newsletter, we are back under Executive 
Order due to COVID-19 exposure. Things are back to being really tough again and we are 
sad for our whole community. However, there were some really wonderful and joyful 
moments during this summer, which is why we are captioning the below collage of photos 
as the “Summer of Love”. Enjoy! 
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In RemembranceIn Remembrance
Liane came to EHL in July of 2017. Ambrlynn, our Resident Coordinator 
at the Redwood Home, shared with us that, “Liane always had an 
energy of her own. She had an amazing smile and gave good hugs. 
Many times we would spend howling like wolves and seeing how 
many different accents we could do - Southern was her best!” We 
will miss her very much. Liane passed away at the age of 71.
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Marianne’s MemoMarianne’s Memo
Be a rainbow in someone else’s cloud. 	Be a rainbow in someone else’s cloud. 	
				    -Maya Angelou				    -Maya Angelou

Barbara came to EHL in October of 2019. Isabel, our Resident 
Coordinator at Birch, told us, “The Birch home will miss Barb sitting 
there with her beanie on and the biggest smile. Although she did 
not talk much, she had the best sound effects and a great sense of 
humor. She brought so much joy to us all. She was a talented artist and 
some of my best memories are sitting with her in her room that was 
decorated with all her beautiful artwork. She will be remembered 
for her love of art and music. ” Barbara passed away at the age of 78.

Barbara IrvineBarbara Irvine

Warren came to EHL in December of 2020. Callie, our Lead Direct 
Care Staff at the Mt. Hood Home, told us that, “Warren was a very 
sweet man with a contagious smile. He always loved helping fix and 
repair things around the home. He was a man of few words but his 
kindness and sweet heart filled the room with so much joy. He will 
be greatly missed.” Warren passed away at the age of 74.

Warren WeathersWarren Weathers

Sandra came to EHL in June of 2021. Heather, our Resident Coordinator 
at Cedar, shared these kind words, “Although our time with Sandra 
was short, her impact was large. She had a great sense of humor and 
a beautiful smile. She was an avid reader and very generous with her 
many books - she was quick to offer to loan them out. Sandra will be 
dearly missed at the Cedar home. ” Sandra passed away at the age 
of 82.
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